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TENDER  

HORSE-DRAWN VEHICLE INSPECTIONS 

 
It is intended that the Annual Inspection of Horse-Drawn Vehicles for the Test Certificates 
required before licences can be granted, will take place from Friday, 26th February 2016. 

 
Tenders are invited for the appointment of an Inspector, accompanied by an Assistant, and 

should be sent to the Road Traffic Committee at the Committee Office before midday on  
 

Tuesday 2
nd

 February, 2016 
 

indicating the charge that would be made for each vehicle.  
Such Tenders must be in writing but an e-mail will be acceptable. 

 
An extract from the relevant Law requiring examination of vehicles is available  

and specifies what needs to be covered during the inspection. 
Those wishing to tender should contact the Road Traffic Committee for a copy  

using the contacts listed above or view the legislation on the Government website. 
 www.gov.sark.gg (Laws & Ordinances – Road Traffic) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Conseiller A. Ventress,        14th January, 2016 
Chairman, Road Traffic Committee 

Posted 14th January 2016 
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